

20402 N. 15th Ave. Phoenix, AZ 85027 623.445.5000 Phone 623.445.5086 Fax www.dvusd.org November 7, 2022

## Welcome!

During the 2022-23 school year, the 2023-2024 Budget Committee is seeking committee members to develop a recommendation of the budget priorities for the 2023-2024 fiscal year. This committee will allow more stakeholder input in determining the financial priorities for our District.

The committee will be comprised of various stakeholders, including a parent from each high school region (with a strong preference for each school configuration type to be represented), a representative from each of our recognized employee groups (not already serving on NST), a representative from the Deer Valley Education Foundation, a representative from our parent organizations, a business partner, and a representative from our interfaith council.

The committee will meet three times: on December 08, 2022, January 12, 2023, and February 2, 2023, from 6:00 PM until 8:00 PM. The meetings will be public meetings and will either be held at our District Office located at 20402 N. 15<sup>th</sup> Ave, Phoenix, AZ or will be conducted virtually.

If you are interested in serving on this committee, or if you have further questions about this committee, please contact Ms. Heather Mock, Director of Finance and Budget Committee Co-Chairperson at heather.mock@dvusd.org. Interested volunteers will need to complete the DVUSD Committee Volunteer Application Form and email that to Ms. Mock.

Respectfully,

Heather Mock Director of Finance Jim Migliorino Deputy Superintendent

**SUPERINTENDENT**Curtis Finch, PhD

GOVERNING BOARD
Jenny Frank
Ann O'Brien
Ann Elizabeth Ordway
Julie Read
Darcy Tweedy

/sg